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Event Title

Objective of Event

The participants would be able to know various opportunities
available during and post covid’19 pandemic. The challenges posed
by covid’19 have emphasized the true value of identifying a business’
and opportunities

INTERNATIONAL WEBINAR ON "Covid-19, An Opportunity not a
threat"

Chief Guest
/Speaker Details

 Emmanuel Oppong Afriyie, Assistant Lecturer, Valley View
University, oyibi,  Ghana.

Date 09/06/2021 Time 3.30 PM to 5.00 PM

Venue YOUTUBE No. of Participants 195

REPORT

TITLE

INTERNATIONAL WEBINAR ON "Covid-19, An Opportunity not a threat"

CONTENT

Department of Information Technology organized the International Webinar on
"Covid-19, An Opportunity not a threat” on 09.06.2021 at 3.30 pm. The webinar
started with the welcome address given by Dr. N. Kanya, Head of the Department,
Department of Information Technology. Our honorable Vice Chancellor Dr. S. Geetha
Laskshmi gave the felicitation address in which she mentioned the impact of the
devastating coronavirus COVID-19.

Then our vice chancellor Dr. S. Geetha Laskshmi launched our department
newsletter “TECHVOICE”. The “TECHVOICE” is a complete student made newsletter
which would be released every month with the technical articles and innovative
findings from students and faculty members, details of events conducted in the month
and small tech bytes.

The guest speaker of the day Dr. Emmanuel Oppong Afriyie from Valley View
University, Oyibi, Ghana.  was introduced by Dr. T. Nalini, Professor, Department of
CSE. Dr. Emmanuel Oppong Afriyie handled the session on "Covid-19, An Opportunity
not a threat” in which he covered the opportunities that has been created by the
COVID-19 pandemic. He listed all the technologies used when we stay at home for
example, mobile application for ecommerce, online transaction, business continuity,
online delivery apps, artificial intelligence and many more. The sessions was very
interested and informative. The answered all the queries raised by the participants.



The session came to the end with a formal vote of thanks given by Ms. R.S.
Rashika, Assistant Professor, Department of Information Technology.

The session was streamed live through YouTube. The complete session was
moderated by Mrs. C. Tamilselvi. Assistant Professor, Department of Information
Technology.

On this tremendous occasion we thank our honorable president for his continuous
support and encouragement to conduct such events successfully.

EVENT OUTCOME

The participants came to know various opportunities available during and post covid’
19 pandemic. Opportunities in various sectors like banking, trading, education, IT,
ecommerce, telecommunication, healthcare, etc. all over the world.
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